China publishes rectifications of
inspected units

China’'s anti-graft authority Friday published rectifications of units that
were examined during the 12th round of inspections on its website.

The Central Commission for Discipline Inspection (CCDI) of the Communist
Party of China (CPC) published details of the rectifications of Beijing
Normal University, Beihang University, Dalian University of Technology and
Zhejiang University, as well as China Railway Corporation and China
Shipbuilding Industry Corporation.

All of the examined units will report their rectification progress to the
public and subject themselves to supervision by masses from Friday.

The CCDI launched inspections of 29 universities, including China’s
prestigious Peking and Tsinghua universities, in the first half of this year,
and found that the CPC leadership in these institutions had been weakened.

It also re-inspected Inner Mongolia Autonomous Region and the provinces of
Jilin, Yunnan and Shaanxi.

All the units have made rectifications based on the feedback provided by the
CCDI in June.

This was the last round of inspections led by 18th CPC Central Committee,
according to the CCDI.
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